
STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COUNCIL 
 
SRC operates at Kananook so that all students have a forum through which 
they can communicate their ideas and make positive contributions to the 
school. 
 
The purpose of the SRC is to: 
• Provide a forum for students to have input into issues and events that 

occur at school 
• Develop leadership for children chosen to be SRC representatives 
• Introduce the students to democratic procedures for the election of SRC 

representatives 
• Introduce SRC members to the procedure for meetings during SRC 

meetings 
 
The SRC will consist of the 2 School Captains and 8 elected members from 
Years 5 and 6.  All senior students will have input into the selection criteria, 
based on the Student Code of Conduct, prior to the election. 
 
The SRC election will be held in Term 1 each year.  Badges will be presented 
at assembly to the elected members.  Meetings will be held fortnightly.  Class 
visits will take place on alternate weeks.   
 
Some SRC duties or tasks may include: 
Fundraising for the State Schools Relief Committee 
Reporting to the school community via assemblies and the newsletter 
Assisting with the SRC Canteen 
Participating in the running of the meetings either as chairperson or minute 
taker 
Discussing school issues or events 
Highlighting the good things about Kananook 
 
The teacher leading SRC and SRC members will comment on the success of 
the SRC activities and make recommendations for change. 
 
 
Prepared by: Philippa Morrison 


